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King George Craft and Business 

Show 

The 2
nd

 annual King George Craft 

and Business show is this 

Saturday, November 28th. 

Looking forward to seeing 

everyone there! 

 

Staffing Change 
Congratulations to Ms. Hartnett 

(Special Needs Asssistant) who 

has secured a full-time position.  

Her last day will be Friday, 

November 27th.  The process will 

be filled temporarily until the 

TDSB staffing process is 

completed.  

 

From King George Parent 

Council  

We would like to thank families 

for their donation to the first 

Annual Donation Drive.  We will 

provide an update on donations at 

the next council meeting (Tuesday, 

January 19
th
, 2016 – 6:30 pm and 

please remember that donations 

are welcome throughout the school 

year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Black Creek Pioneer Village 

Tickets 

Congratulations to Grace from Ms. 

Ehrichs class! Grace won the draw 

for the tickets to Black Creek 

Pioneer Village. 

 

Groove EDGEucation 

On Monday, November 16
th

, 

Groove EDGEucation was here at 

King George. This workshop kept 

our students moving and grooving 

to music.  Thank you to Parent 

Council for providing the funding 

for this workshop.   

 

 
 

TDSB Just Read It! 

Congratulations to Ethan (Grade 4) 

who made a submission to the Just 

Read It! Program and received a 

free book.  
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First Lego League Team Update 

Last week the First Lego League 

Team had a successful assembly 

featuring The Trash Trio and The 

Wrappers!  The Trash Trio did a 

skit on how to sort our trash.  The 

Wrappers rapped a rap about trash.  

We are continuing to work on 

programming our two robots Ted 

and Petunia.  Our goal is to 

successfully complete 5 out of the 

12 missions.  Look for the FLL 

Team display at  

the Craft Show Business Fair on 

Saturday.  Next week we will be 

doing games in the classrooms 

about how to sort our trash.  We 

can't wait to go to the competition 

at Runnymede Collegiate on 

Saturday, December 12th.  

By David, Owen and Lucas (FLL 

2015 Team Members) 

 

TDSB Just Read It! 

Congratulations to Ethan (Grade 4) 

who made a submission to the Just 

Read It! Program and received a 

free book.  

 

Kindergarten Room 
The renovations in Room 5 are 

finally complete!  A bathroom has 

been installed, some new shelving 

and a fresh coat of paint.  Mr. 

Whitfield and Ms. Montgomery 

will have the room ready for their 

class to move in to the first day 

back in January.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Assembly 

All are welcome to join us at 9:15 

am in the gym for some singing, 

possibly some dancing and a visit 

from the office friend (the mystery 

person who keeps changing their 

look in the office)!  

 

Upcoming Dates: 

Friday, November 27
th
 – Pizza 

Lunch 

Saturday, November 28
th
 – KG 

Craft Show 

Tuesday, December 8
th

 – Vision 

and Hearing Screening 


